
 
   
 

TO: Kevin Osborne, Courts & Public Safety Committee 
   

FROM: Mary Catherine Hannah, Alpena County Administrator 
  

DATE:  August 11, 2022 
  

RE: Ambulance Fund Policy 
 

 

Please see the attached Ambulance Fund Policy.  I updated for font and format – 
and changed it to refer to the Courts & Public Safety Committee.  I also 
highlighted a couple of spots that the Committee might want to review for 
potential changes. 
 
 


